STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA
RANDOLPH COUNTY COMMISSION SS:

At a regular session of the County Commission in and far the afaresaid County arid State, &t the James
F. Cain Court House Annex, on the20th day of January, 2022 at 1:30 p.m.

Present: Randolph County Commission President, Chris See and Commissioners, David Kesling and.
Chris Siler.

Meeting called to order by Commissioner See
PUBLIC COMMENT:

Richard DeBias said he was there again to talk about body cams and.wanted to make it crystal clear to
everybody that anybody he mentions during his speeches, if they were sitting here right next to himin a
chair he would say the same thing. If he makes some people upset he is not'going to really apologize
that's the way it’s:going to be. He said he thinks he sent some stuff to the Cammissioners and.Sheriff
about body cams in Weirton. He said they are getting body cams over there and they are getting body
cams all over the Country. He just feels there is-a lot of money for body cams here and he just doesn’t
know the reason nobody is getting them. He said every time he brings it up he gets totally ignored, he.
has tried for over a year he said, He said he personally feels there is a little bit way too much favoritism
tothe law enforcement, that's his opinion, with exception of Commissioner Siler who he said he does
not have a grievance with and does not know who he is. He said the Sheriffhas been the most
transparent guy he has deait with in the over 21 years he has been here. He has to give him credit for
that. He said the rest of the pecple he has dealt with inthe past have been totally incompetent, most of
them are just there mitking the system and for free publicity. He said it seems like out there in the
community since he got hurt, and had to.deal with it, before he didn’t bother anybody, 50% of the
population is barely surviving in Randolph Courity other 40% don’t care and the other 10% are right here
in town and all stick togethér. He said everybody is aware of what happened to him, Talkington, Knotts
and Pennington cameto-his house. He said Talkington came in there with an Agenda, he doesn’t know
what his purpase was or why he had anything against him, but he did. He said he got a charge he
shouldn’t have got and his‘famiiy got harassed. -He said he doesn’t know how many other peaple he has
done that to, He said he went across the street to Magistrate Dyer and Shepler and they ali stick
together then he went to the Prosecutors who helped them, Parkerand Poling, which he doesn’t even
know how they have a law degree, either one of them,'but he guesses they do. He said if any of these
people weré in the real justice system they wouldn’t even be relevant. He said they all rounded the
wagons and stuck it to him. He said that’s why he keeps.coming back, He said he will keep attending
meetings and trying to get the body cams and he wili keep tel'lir_ig' everyone he can about the injusti_ée
system here in Randolph County. He thanked them for their time and attention.

MINUTES:

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the minutes from the regular meeting that was held on'January
7, 2022, as submitted. Allyes— Motion passed unanimously

REPORTS:

Rhett:Dusenberry from Congressman Mooney’s Office was present. He congratulated Commissioner
See for becoming the County Commission President for 2022. He said the Congressman is always ready
t6 do letters of support for any grants they want to apply for, He said to be safe on the roadsin this bad
weather. He also said the Sheriff is doing a good job.

Randolph County Sheriff, Rob Elbon gave a year- end report. He said he wanted the Cormission to
know they did apply for a grarit for bady cams but were denied. He said they had Peggy Ross help them
with it and send it in but it was denied: He said they will ook again to try to find something forbody
cams. He said for lanuary 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021 they answered 5,233 calls last year, He said
they investigated 463 cases, 715 offenses from. those 463 tases. He said there were 569 misdemeanors



and 146 felonies. They arrested 215 individuals with 339 offenses. He said they made 62 drug arrests.
He said there were 273 collisions with 176 accident reports done and 97 were with driver exchange of
insurance information. He said they made 1,296 traffic stops last year with 314 citations issued with 394
violations and 360 were given warnings. He said the deputies did 172 civil process and 69 writs of
execution and 103 misdemeanors. He said they did 76 transports last year with 27 of those being
mental hygiene. He said total activity with traffic stops and everything.was 6,529 that the Sheriff's office
investigated or was involved in. Commissioner Kesling said Thank You to the Sheriff and said that he will
never say he is sarry for supporting him or his deputies: He said until someone walks in their shoes and
sees what they have ta go through on.a daily basis and that is why he will always support law
enforcement. Sheriff Elbon said he and his deputies appreciate the Commission's.support and they have
been good to them and:the public can see that arid from that you can see the activity that comies from
having the equipment and teols they need. He said these guys are dedicated, they love this County and
they love the.people in this County, and will continue to work to do the job,

Randolph County Clerk, Brenda Wiseman reported that the filing period for candidates wishing to run in
the 2022 Election is now through fanuary 29", She said her office will be open on Saturday January 29%
from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm for candidate filings. She said afterthat the certificate of announcement
would need to be postmarked by midnight an January 29% to be accepted.

Commissioner Siler reported on behalf of Curt Gainer from the Randolph County Emergernicy Squad. He
said Curt called him this morning and said he could not be here today hecause of shortage on
rmanpower. He said they are out almost 50% with COVID. He said Curt said he needed to help with the
call§ instead of coming to the meeting today.

Sheriff Elbon said they have 1 ¢ut with COVID.
CORRESPONDENCE: None
ANNQUNCEMENTS:

Commissioner See announced that the next meeting of the County Commission will be held on February
3, 2022 at 1:30 p.m.

ITEMS. FOR DISCUSSION/ ACTION:

INFORMATIONAL PRESENTATION AND FUNDING REQUEST FOR EHS PROJECT SAFE GRADUATION

{See copy attached)

Angie Goff, GFWC Junior Woman’s Club President, appeared before the Commission, She said this will
be the 38" year for EHS project safe graduation. She said last year it was held at the Phil Gainer Center
and it was.g"reat, She said they did a fire pit and the students loved it. She said they tried to keep
everything local beécause of COVID. She said last year it cost $16,000.00. She said they encourage the
publicto:come and help them. She said there are only 8 of them doing the entire party. She said law
enfarcement and fire:departments come and help them and they say they would rather be there than
pulling the kids out of a wrecked car later. She said they would like to get a wrecked car and put itin
front of the schools to show what could happen. She said attendance is usually about 50% but they-
want it to be higher. She said she always tells the story of how her classmates.died. This year it will be
held-on May 27, 2022 4t the Phil Gainer Center. Commissioner Siler moved to approve $2,000.00 from
courthouse contractual funds to EHS Annual Graduation Party. All yes — Motion passed unanimously

INFORMATIONAL PRESENTATION AND FUNDING REQUEST FROM KITTEN HOLLER

(See copy attached)

Abigail Hohn appeared before the Commission. She said she has started an animal rescue group based
in Mill Creek and serving southern Randolph County. She said they are trying to.get 501C3 statustobe a
nonprofit arganization. She said Kitten Holler's mission is to-help cats and humans in Randolph County
by reversing the population growth of feral cat colonies; reducing death and suffering of homeless cats,
finding adopters for kittens, and helping community members attain affordable veterinary care. Shea



said the funding request is in the amount of $600.00 and that is the cost of the application to become a
registered 501C3 nonprofit. She said once they become a registered 501C3 nonprofit organization they
will be able to apply for dozens of national and regional grarits. She said they trap feral cats and take
them to the vet and have them spayed or neutered and then turn them back out where they were
found. She said as for the kittens they try to get people to take them in and foster them or adopt them.
She sajd in 2021 they had 42 cats spayed or neutered and 15 kittens adopted. She said so far this year
they have had 7 cats spayed or neutered, She said right now they are paying for it through go fund me
donations and she has also spent quite a bit of her own money. Commissioner Kesling foved to
approve the funding request of $600.00 to Kitten Holler and that is to be taken out of courthouse
contractual funds. All yes — Motion passed unanimously

INFORMATIONAL PRESENTATION FROM ERNIE GEORGE REGARDING HIRING A DEBT COMPANY TO
COLLECT FIRE FEES

Commissioner See said this is not ready yet and they are still working on it. Cormmissioner Kesling
moved to table item C. Alf yes — Motion passed unanimously

CONSIDER SIGNING LETTER QF SUPPORT FOR RANDOLPH COUNTY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

{See letter attached)

Commissioner Kesling said he was contacted by Robbie Morris, Executive Director of the Randolph
County Development Authority, about doing a letter of support for their grant application for the
“Travel, Tourism & Outdoor Recreation” program. This is for an even/conference center at the railyard
in Downtown Elkins. Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the signature of the President of the
County Comimission, Chris See, on the letter of support for the Randolph County Development
Authority, as presented. All yes — Motion passed unanimously

CONSIDER SIGNING LETTER OF SUPPORT REGARDING BROADBAND

{See [etter attached)

Commissioner Kesling said he was contacted by Robbie Morris regarding this grant application-also. This
is for expanding broadband access in Randolph County. Commissioner Kesling said this is a-big projectin
the State-and Randoiph County. He said having good reliable broadband helps bring people and
businesses into the County. Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the signature of the President of
the County Commission, Chris See, on the letter of support for expanding broadband access in Randolph
County, as presented, AH yes —Motion passed unanimously

CONSIDER HIRE OF COURT SECURITY OFFICER
(See copy attached)

Sheriff Elbon said he would like to request the hiring of Richard Cox as a full time benefited Court
Security Officer. He said Mr. Cox currently works at the 911 Center as a dispatcher. Sheriff Elbon said
fie. doesn't think Mr. Cox needs to da a probation period since he already works for the County. He
would like for him to begin working on February 7, 2022 with a starting pay of $26,644.8G annually.
Commissioner Siler maved to approve the hiring of Richard Lee Cox as a full time benefited Court
Security Officer with starting pay of $26,644.80 annually and to begin working on February 7, 2022 with
no probationary period. All yes— Motion passed unarimously

Sheriff Elhon said his process server; Dave Teter, is retiring after 26 years and he will be having the Court
Security Officers help with serving papetrs.

CONSIDER APPROVAL OF REAPPOINTMENT TO RANDOLPH COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD

(See copies attached)

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the re-appointment of Cynthia lividen to the Randalph County
Housing Atithority Board for a five year term beginning on February 1, 2022 and ending on January 31,
2027. All yes —Motion passed unanimously.



Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the appointment of Mike Bell to the Randolph County Housing
Authority Board for a five year term beginning on January 1, 2022. All yes — Motion passed
unanimously

‘CONSIDER APPOINTMENT OF BALLOT COMMISSIONERS FOR THE 2022 ELECTION CYCLE
{See copies attached)

County Clerk, Brenda Wisemansaid this is something we have to do every election cycle and the baliot
commissioners are chosen by the executive committees. She said they check the ballot for any typos
before it goes for final printing and they also oversee everything on election night. Cominissioner
Kesling moved to appoint Sandra Hogan as the Republican ballot commissioner for the 2022 election
cycle, as submitted. All yes — Motion passed unanimausly

Commissioner Siler moved to appoint Patricia L, Rossias the Democrat ballot commissioner far the 2022
election cycle, as submitted. All yes — Motion passed unanimously

FINAL SETTLEMENTS/ANNUAL ACCOUNTINGS:

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve the final settlements/annual accountings an the following (3}
astates, as submitted.

Almira 1. Conrad

Rita Beatrice Nestor

Shawn Michael Price

Al yes — Motion passed unanimausly

BUDGET REVISIONS: (See attachid copies)

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve an In House budget revision in the amount of $2,000.00 for the
Sheriff's Office for uniforms.  All yes — Motion passed

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve a State budget revision in the amount of $100.00 for the
property enforcement line. Commissioner Kesling voted yes, Commissioner See voted yes;
Commissioner Siler voted yes — Motion passed

DIVISION OF PROPERTY/ERRONEQUS ASSESSMENTS:

Commissioner Siler maved to approve the divisions of property/ erroneous assessments, as submitted.
All yes — Motian passed unanimously

DISTRESSED PROPERTIES:

Commissioner Kesling moved to-approve signature on & distressed property letters, as submitted. Al
yes - Motion passed unanimously

FiIRE FEE ADJUSTMENTS:

Commissioner Kesling moved to approve fifty (50} fire fee adjustments, as submitted. All yes—Motion
‘passed unanimoushy

PAYMENT OF BILLS:

Commissioner Kesling moved to pay the bills, as submitted. All yes —Motion passed unanimously
ADIOURN THE MEETING:

Commissianer Kesling moved to-adjourn the meeting, ‘All yes — Motion passed unanimously

Attest:




2022 EHS Project Safe Graduation Party
c/o GEWC Junior Woman’s Club of Elkins
PO Box 505
Elkins, WV 26241
email: ehsprojectsafegraduation@yahoo.com

January 1, 2022:
Dear Elkins/Randolph County Area Organizations ar_]d_BuSinesses:

In 1984, a tragic accident kifled an Elkins High School graduate only hours after his graduatlon
In 19835, an all night, supervised graduation party was started to ensure ihat this never happened again..

For many years, the GFW(C Junior Woman’s Club. of Elking, Inc. has carried on the tradition of
the all night graduation party, which will be held at the Phil Gainer Center. The goal of the party is to give
all graduates a safe, but fun way to speénd the night of their graduation. This party depends solely on the
donations of local orgarizations, churches, and businesses. This marks the 37" Anniversary of the EHS
Project Safe Graduation Patty and pians are already in motion to make this year’s event the biggest and
best ever! We have found that-enjoyable’ entertainment and quality prizes are the best incentives for the
seniors to come and stay at the party. We have been very successful with this party in the past, as every
graduating senior left the event with a prize. Based on that information and the fact that we have planned
more great entertainment, we expeet record participation this year!

Graduation has been set for Friday, May 27, 2022 and any help that you could give us would be
appreciated. We do realize and take into account the state of the economy and are making every effort to
plan this party accordingly. If your erganization could make a monetary donation, hold a fundraiser which
would benefit the party (such as a bake sale, raffle, etc.}, donate door prizes or food, or simply “pass the
hat™ at your meetings, it would give us a great start in our efforts to fund the party. We would gladly come
to pick up your donation, or you could simply mail it to the EHS Annual Graduation Party c/o Angie Goff
at PO Box 505 Elkins,WV 26241. Due to banking policies, all checks must be made payable to EHS
Annual Graduation Party

If the COVID 19 virus plays havoe on gradusation agdin, our plan is to get the repistering
-seniors Walmart' gift cards along with a gift from the Jupior Womaa’s Club if we cannot have the
party. If we are altowed 10_have the party for them, then the traditional prizes will be bought for
them.

This party is a huge undertaking for an organization of 10 young women. However; it is an event
that the GFWC. Junior Woman's Club of Elkins is determined to continue. ‘With that being said, we are-
looking to not only make this a Junior Woman’s event, but make it a community event by including the
locai Fire Departments, the EHS Alumni Association, the.locat and state police departmients, and the tocal
emergency squad, just to name a few. Many of our members have attended as students over the years, and
it is a'project that is very near and dear to our hearts. We would happily answer any questions which you
may have, as this project means so much to.our-club and our community. Thank you in advance for your
time, support, and kindness.

Sincerely,

Angie Goff

(304)636-5626 home or (304)614-7726 cell _

2022 EHS. Prc_)jf_:ct' Safe Graduation Chairwoman & GFWC Junior Woman's Club President
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Dear Randolph County Commission,

Kitten Heller is a newly formed animal rescue group based in Mill Creek, West Virginia, and serving southern
Randelph County. We would like to request that the Randolph County Commission find our application with
the IRS to become a registered 501 ¢ (3) nonprofit. The cost of the application is $600. The benefit to the
community will greatly exceed the iditial cost of registering with the IRS.

Kitten Holler’s mission i to help cats and humans in Randolph County by reversing the population-growth of
‘feral cat colonies, reducing death and suffering of liomeless cats, finding adopters for kittens, and helpirig
community members attain affordable veterinary care. To meet these goals, we conduct trap-netiter/spay-return
(TNR) of feral cats. We also rescue and socialize kittens for adoption.

Once Kitten Holler has become a registered 501 ¢ (3), we will be able to bring funding into the county to
address a problem that the community cannot afford to address on its own. Dozens of national and regional
grant opportunities-are only available to registered 501 ¢ (3) institutions. We are confident that we will win
several grants because our director, Abigail Hohn, has an extensive record of writing successful grant proposals,
including winning two grants totaling $33,000 for the Elkins-Randolph County Public Library in 2021. Kitten
‘Holler will also be able to attract more substantial private donations as a 501 ¢ (3).

Since forming in September 2021, Kitten Holler has relied on community donations and assistance from the
Randolph County Humane Society. We have spayed/neutered over forty cats in Mill Creek, Beverly, and
Elkins. Of those, fourteen were kittens who were rehabilitated and placed with adopters, five were pets whose
owners needed financial assistance, and ten wete feral cats - who were relocated to barns, The remaining were
feral cats returned to the area where they wete trapped in accordance with accepted TNR practices. The
Humane Society sponsored sixteen of those surgeries before running out of funds.

At the moment, Kitten Holler has a waitlist of over forty outdoor cats who need to be spayed/neutered, and
there are several reports of large colonies that still need to - be investigated. Our goal in 2022 is to maintain the
same rate and spay/neuter 120 cats in Randolph County. The surgeries alone would cost approximately $20,000.
To cover this expense, Kitten Holler must be able to apply to grants open only to 501 ¢(3) nonprofits.

Benefits to the Randolph County community greatly exceed the initial cost of spaying/neutering 120 cats. Less
property damage will be caised by cats, specifically fenales burrowing undér structures to give birth. Smaller
feral cat populations mean fewer birds killed by cats for food. Additionally, the Randolph County Humane
Society will receive fewer requests to take in cats they do not have room to house, Finally, residents will not be
as hard pressed to cover the cost of feeding homeless cats or their owni pets birthing litters every year. Kitten
Holler is an animal rescue group, but we care deeply that our services help our community, as well.

Thank you for taking the time to review this proposal.
Sincerely,

Abigail Hohn

Founder and Director, Kitten Holler, Inc

(304) 376-4594
kittenholler@gmail.com
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David L. Kesling Chris See Christopher Siler

January 6, 2022

Robert L. Morris, Jr., Executive Director
Randolph County Development Authority
Elkins, West Virginia 26241

Dear Mr. Morris,

On behalf of the Randolph County Commission, I write to pledge our full support for your grant
application to the U.S, Economic Development Administration’s “Travel, Tourism, & Outdoor
Recreation™ program. The: “Randolph County Tourism Revitalization™ project would be a
significant boost to our tourism economy.

During the pandémic our hotel/motel tax collections have been down by nearly thirty percent.
‘Having an event/conference center in the heart of the historic railyard in Downtown Elkins is just
the catalyst our county needs to not only help -our struggling tourism businesses, but also grow
the tourism sector back stronger than before the pandemic:

We have full faith and confidence in the development authority’s ability to bring this project to
fruition. Your development of the historic railyard, which inciudes the restoration of both the
railroad bridge and depot, has made it possible for the Durbin & Greenbrier Valley Railroad
tourist frains to bring thousands of tourists each yeat. The addition of this evént/conference
center will complement our other amenities and attractions very nicely.

The Randolph County Commission stands ready, willing, and able to assist and support this
project in any way we can. Best wishes for a successful grant application.

Sincerely,

Christopher See, President
Randolph County Commission

4 Randolph Avenue - Suite 102 - Elkins, West Virginia 26241 - Phone (304) 636-2057 - Fax (304) 630-1125
randolphcountycommissionwv.org



Commissioners

David L. Kesling Chris See Christopher Siler

Ianuary 20 20..2

Emiel Butcher, President
Micrologig, Ine, |

P.0. Box 328 _

Buekhannon, West Virginia 26201

Dear Mr. Butcher,

On behalf of the Randolph County Commission, | write to pledge our full support for your grant
application to the State of West Virginia Broadband Investment Plan’s “Major Broadband
Project Sirategies” program. Expanding broadband access in Randolph County is very important
1o us and we appreciate your.interest and investment in our county.

As you know, broadband is-a critical piece of infrastructure to sustain and grow economies and
communities in the 21 centuty. Grants like this make it possible for-a county the géographic
size of ‘Randolph, that consists of 1,040 square miles, to get that critical infrastructure- to. our
citizens, Being a large geographic county provides a variety of challenges far our citizens from
“healthicare, education, @nd conmnunication standpoints. This-grant weuld prov1de a service to
healthcate centers, schools, businesses, libraries, community centers, emergency response
centers, and other critical -facilities. Maost 1mportantly, it would provide service fo aJI of the
citizens that rely on the aferementioned orgamzauonb serv:ces or huSmeSSes

Rando]ph County is the economic hub of this region of West Virginia, Davis Medlcal Center, the

-Monongahiela National Forest headquarters, federal couirthouse, and numerous businesses all call
Randolph County home. The growth potential is: a[ready here, but lack-of reliable, affordable,
and quahty broadband is a major impediment to seizing on this growth potentlal -

Thank -you again, on behalf of the Randolph County Commission, for seeking this grant to
expand desperately needed broadband access in our county. If have any questions, need
additional information, or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate o let me
know. Best wishes on a successful grant application.

Sincerely,

Chotiphor sl

Christopher See
President

4 Randolph Avenue - Suite 102 - Elkins, West Virginia 26241 - Phone (304) 636-2057 - Fax (304) 630-1125
randolphcountycommissionwv.org



Office of the

OF RANDOLPH COUNTY

SHERIFF

Law Enforcement Tax Office
32 Randoalph Avere 4 Randoelph Avenue
Suite 201 Suite 100

Elkins, WV 26241 Elkins, WV 26241

Web: wvpropertytaxes.com
Phone: (304) 636-2100
Fax (304) 636-2093

Web: RandolphSheriff. wv.gov
Phone: (304) 636-2111
Fax (304) 630-0467

Robert R. Elbon Jr., Sheriff

January 20, 2022

To: The Randolph County Commission
RE: Hiring Richard Lee Cox as a Court Security Officer

| respectfully request the approval to hire Richard Cox as a full time benefited Court Security Officer for the
sheriff’s office. If approved Mr. Cox’s starting pay will be $26,644.80 annually. Mr. Cox is-currently a county
employee at the 911 center-and will not be on probation when he joins'the sheriff’s office staff.
Mr. Cox has multiple certifications, prior training and éxperience as a court security officer.,

Mr. Cox is available to begin work with the Sheriff’s Office. on Monday February 7, 2022.

Respectiully,

Robert R.
Sheriff




Seruing North Central West Virginia

January 13, 2022

Honorable Chris See, President
Hon. David Kesling; and
Hon, Cris Siler

Dear Commissioners:

I would like to recommend Cynthia Jividen be appointed {o serve a full term on the
Randolph County Housing Authority’s Board of Commissioners. Ms. Jividen is serving
out a vacated term and it ends as of January 31, 2022. Ms. Jividen's employment with the
Randolph County Homeless Shelter, a key partner of RCHA, along with her depth of
experience in the community will be valuable to the agency. She is an involved member
of the local community and has expressed interest in, and been supportive of, RCHA's
support services operations, I think she would make a powerful addition to the Board.

1 have attached a copy of the current Board roster for your information. Thanks, as
always, for your support. Please let us know if you need further inforniation in order to
fulfill this request.

Sincerely,

_“iﬁ.@/@w ) Az’

Graham Goc_lwin
Executive Director & Secretary

2280 Randolph Avenue (304) 636-6495
Elkins, WV 26241 www.rchawv,org.



HOUSING AUTHORITY

8erving North Contral Wesr iffl'g..infa

December 23, 2021

Honorable David Kesling; President
Hon. Chris See, and
Hon. Cris Siler

Dear Commissioners:

In January of 2021, the Randolph County Commission appointed Mike Bell to serve the
remaining year of Leesa Harris’s term. The term ends- December 31, 2021, and 1 am.
pleased to report that Mike is interested in being appointed to a regular, five-year term as
a Commissioner of the Randolph County Housing Authority. The Board of
Commissioners and I are requesting that the County Commission appoint Mike Bell to a
five-year térm beginning January 1, 2022,

I’ve attached & copy of the current Board roster for your information. Thanks, as always,
foryour suppott, Please let us know'if you need further information in order to fulfill this
request,

Karen Jacebson.
Exscutive Director & Secretary

Enel

2280 Randolph Avenue (304) 636-6495
Elkins, WV 26241 www.rchawv,org




Randolph County Republican Executive Committee
January 7, 2022
Honorable Bienda Wiseman
Randolph County Clerk of Commission
Randolph County Courthouse
2 Randolph Avenue
Elkins, W.V. 26241

Dear Mrs. Wiseman,

Please accept this letter as notice that the. Randolph County Republican Executive Committee, hereby
appoints Ms. Sandra Hogan to serve as the Ballot Commissioner for the 2022 election cycle.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me-at (304) 636-1019.

Sincerely,

éﬁ,} MD”J/‘% Zm :f,a‘/?d
Carolyn T SOR
Chairman

Randolph County Republican
Executive Committee



Randolph County Democratic Executive Commitiee

PO Box 282 .
Elkins, Wy 26241
(304) 636-6466

Julia R. $tevenson David L. Kesling Philip W. isner Louise Channell

Chairperson Vice-Chairman Treasuret Secrelary ’
Sprsary [3,3022




Ofﬁcle of the
SHERIFF OF RA

Law Enforcement
32 Randolph Avenue
Suite 201

Elkins, WV 26241

Web: RandolphSheriff wv.pov
Fhone; (304) 636-2111
Fax {304} 630-0467

DOLPH COUNTY

Tax Office
4 Randolph Avenue

Suite 100

BEllans, WV 26241

Web: wvpropertytaves.com

Robert R. Elbon Jr., Sherxiff

Phone: (304) 636-2100

Fax {304) 636-2093

1/18/2022
The Sheriff's Office respectfully reguests the following budget revisions.

IN-HOUSE BUDGET REVISION

Reason for Revision: To adjust and add line items

REVENUES:
‘PREVIOUSLY REVISED
_ APPROVED AMOUNT
ACCOUNT NUMBER Account Name AMOUNT INCREASE | DECREASE
TOTAL INCREASE/{DECREASE} REVENUE: $0.00 50.00 $0.00 $0.00
EXPENDITURES:
PREVIOUSLY REVISED
APPROVED AMOUNT
ACCOUNT NUMBER Account Name AMODUNT INCREASE | DECREASE
001-700-4-59-00 Law Eriforcement Equipment 58,800.00 $1,080.00 §7,800.00
001-700-3-41-00 Law Enforcement Supplies 57,500.00 41,000.00 $6,500.00
0G1-700-3-45-00 Law Enforcement Uniforms $9,000.00| - 52,000.00 $11,000.00
$25,300.00  $2,000.00 $2,000.00  525,300.00
TOTAL INCREASE/{DECREASE} EXPENDITURES: $0.00
50.00

REVENUE CHANGE LESS EXPENDITURE CHANGE

Robert R Elbon ir;
Sheriff/Treasurer
|-20-202°4
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